



Dear Parent/Carer,

We would like to start by welcoming yourself and your child to Poplar Farm Primary School. We are delighted that your child will be attending Poplar Farm in September 2020, and we promise the journey will be exciting as your child takes their first steps in to school.

Enclosed you will find the starter paperwork needed to ensure we have all the necessary information about your child before they begin. This includes not only their emergency contact and health information but also their likes, dislikes and all the other small details which together make your child the individual they are and allow us to see how to best help them in those initial days when everyone is getting to know each other.

Please ensure you include any details in the medical/allergy section of the form. First aid does include the use of plasters, antiseptic wipes, hand gel and sun cream so please ensure it is highlighted in the allergies section if your child is unable to have any of the above. You should also state any food intolerances or diets due to religious reasons.

Further information with regards to transition sessions will be shared with you in due course. Should you have any questions at any point please feel free to email the school at <a href="mailto:enquiries@poplarfarmsch-cit.co.uk">enquiries@poplarfarmsch-cit.co.uk</a> or call the school office on (01476) 850680 between the hours of 8:30am and 3:30pm.

Kind Regards,

Mrs Kate Hodson

**Head Teacher** 

IF YOU REQUIRE ANY LETTERS TRANSLATING, PLEASE CONTACT THE SCHOOL

Poplar Farm Primary School, Helmsley Road, Grantham, NG31 8XF. Telephone 01476 850680

enquiries@poplarfarmsch-cit.co.uk

www.poplarfarmsch-cit.co.uk/website